
 

 

 

Dear valued parents and precious students,  

 

Please note that we will be celebrating Christmas on Tuesday the 24th of 

December. 

Students can wear whatever they like on that day. They can bring 

pizza, cookies, cakes, juice... etc. to celebrate, preferably 

homemade. 

They can bring Christmas decorations if they would like to decorate 

their class or the corridors. 

As we learned during the session on 'Anger Management', an effective tool is 

to intentionally put a smile on someone's face; so make it a commitment to 

choose a different person each day to uplift and encourage. Be the reason 

someone smiles as they feel loved and appreciated. This would be the best 

Christmas gift you can choose to give.  

 

Merry Christmas everyone! 

 

   

Deputy Principal for Upper Primary stage                            College Director  

 

 

        Amani El Masry                                                Hala Toma 


